
Experiential Discoveries in 
GeoScience Education  

 

Join us for a year of Professional Development to help both you and your 
students learn more about Earth Systems Science, GIS/GPS, and create 
engaging classroom projects!  

Warming climate, disappearing glaciers, eroding coastlines, and natural disasters like the 
2002 Denali earthquake, 2004 Indonesian tsunami, and 2005 Hurricane Katrina, can 
change human landscapes, health, economics, and lives in an instant. Your students are 
living on a planet in a different natural equilibrium than you grew up with. Are you ready 
to guide them into the future?  

Who: Teachers of Grades 6 -12  

When: June 2007 – March 2008  

Where: UAS Juneau Campus and distance course  

Application Deadline: March 9, 2007  

Application Link: Available here  

June 4-15, 2007. Three credit Earth System Science field methods course at UAS in 
Juneau, using GIS to map data collected from the ice surface to tidewater in the 
Mendenhall Glacier Valley. Fieldtrips include a helicopter trip to the Juneau Icefield and 
a raft trip down the Mendenhall River. Teachers will be loaned laptop computers, ArcGIS 
v. 9 software, digital cameras, and GPS receivers to use for creating quality Science Fair 
projects with students. Course instructors are geology professors Cathy Connor (UAS) 
and Anupma Prakash (UAF).  

 

August 6 – 10, 2007. Teachers who attend the June Earth System Science field methods 
course select middle school and/or high school students to attend a UAS week long GIS 
and GPS data collection and map-making course in Juneau. Students will earn 2 college 
credits.  

Fall Semester 2007. Teachers enroll in 3-credit distance Earth System Science Essentials 
geology course. This web-based and audio-conference course will provide science 
content for teachers and classroom support for ongoing student/teacher EDGE projects.  

http://gina.uas.alaska.edu/EDGE_application.doc


March 2008. Students and teachers return to Juneau to present projects at the EDGE 
Symposium and attend the Southeast Regional Science Fair.  

Tuition, travel, food, and lodging will be provided to participants through a grant 
from the National Science Foundation.  

For more information and to apply for EDGE, visit our website at 
http://uas.alaska.edu/spatialdata/edge  

or contact Dr. Cathy Connor  

cathy.connor@uas.alaska.edu  

(907) 796-6293  
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